
 

 

    

 

 

               

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

THURSDAY 8TH OCTOBER 2015 

5pm – 7.30pm 

 

We would like to invite Year 5 and 6 children with their 

families to our Open Evening 

Meet our teachers 

Meet current students 

Visit our classrooms 

See our facilities 
 

There will be a presentation in the School Hall led by Miss Yardley our  

Head teacher at 5pm and repeated at 6pm and 7pm 

Come and see all that Wadebridge School has to 

offer – academic success and a caring and happy 

learning environment. 

We look forward to meeting you and supporting your 

son or daughter as they move into this next stage of 

their school life. 

Parking is via the Bodieve Road entrance at the rear of the school, overflow parking available at Wadebridge 

Football Club. 


